
Catz May Ball 2024 is proud to announce its commitment to sustainability and environmental 
responsibility as we strive to achieve accreditation through the Sustain-A-Ball scheme. Our 
goal is to create an unforgettable evening for all guests while minimising our environmental 
impact and contributing to a more sustainable future.  
  
Catz May Ball is pleased to offer a diverse menu, and this year we are committed to 
providing at least 75% vegetarian food options. By offering high quality plant-based choices, 
we aim to show our guests that vegetarian food can be just as good (or better!), and promote 
environmentally conscious dining practices among our attendees . 
 
We will be implementing a thorough and thoughtful waste management strategy, ensuring 
bins are strategically placed throughout the venue for responsible disposal. Our team will 
actively monitor and organise waste during the event to ensure all waste is appropriately 
disposed of, prioritising recycling and composting. 
 
We are also taking steps to minimise waste before it requires disposal, by limiting the use of 
single-use plastics and ensuring single-use products are recyclable or compostable.  
 
Recognizing the importance of collaboration in sustainability, Catz May Ball is actively 
engaging with other May Ball committees to share resources through Sustain-A-Ball’s 
resource database. By borrowing and lending materials for decorations, we aim to reduce 
the demand for disposable items. 
 
As we strive for Sustain-A-Ball accreditation, Catz May Ball 2024 is excited to lead by 
example and inspire positive change within the May Ball community.  
 


